

Mayor Robert E. Simison

City Council Members:

Treg Bernt Joe Borton Luke Cavener Brad Hoaglun Jessica Perreault Liz Strader

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor Robert Simison & Councilmembers

FROM: Garrett White, Recreation Manager, MPR Dept.

DATE: March 5, 2021

RE: Meridian Youth Baseball 2020 Amended Fuller Park Field Use Agreement

Background

In February of 2020, the City and Meridian Youth Baseball entered into a Field Use Agreement for Fuller Park allowing Meridian Youth Baseball to have priority use on the three ball fields at Fuller Park on specific dates as they did when the West Ada Recreation District owned the park. Due to Covid-19, Meridian Youth Baseball had to cancel the majority of their season in 2020. In September of 2020, this amended agreement representing what they did use in 2020 was sent to Meridian Youth Baseball for signature. After several months and after several attempts to contact Meridian Youth Baseball, I have a signed agreement.

Proposal

To approve the amended 2020 Fuller Park Field Use Agreement as presented.